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   SCHOOL 
        

 

 

30th Sept 2019 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

During the week commencing 7th October we will be running the Loose Change Challenge. For this 

week each class will compete to see who can collect the most loose change. A class prize will await 

the winners, so get searching behind the sofa! 

In the past few years, with your help we have been able to fund the Key Stage 1 Library, lockers for 

Years 5 and 6, bicycles for Reception, and a projector for the main hall. We continue to be grateful 

for your support. 

 

Many thanks,  

Claire Willis & Eleanor Heathcote 

Co-chairs of Friends of Saltaire Primary School 
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